9 November 2023

PE Kit for PE Lessons During Mock Exams

9 November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Goldington Academy
Haylands Way
BEDFORD
Bedfordshire

MK41 9BX

Email:
office@goldington.beds.sch.uk
Phone: 01234261516

Website:
http://www.goldington.beds.sch.uk

Due to mock exams our changing room areas will be out of use from Monday, 11 December until the end of Monday, 8 January 2024. As
a result, when your child has a PE lesson during this period, they will need to come to school in their PE kit on those days. The weather
may be cold and wet, so your child can wear plain black or navy tracksuit bottoms and a black or navy jumper over the top of their PE kit

during this short period. Thank you for your co-operation in this matter.
Yours sincerely

K Lodder/G Darvill
PE Department



